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Dear Dr. Stenzel,

Thank you for your letter to Mr. Beets, d.d. March 13,
and for your willingness to examine the Curag¢ao oysters.

This trip to the U.S.A., of mine has been the first
during which I did not visit Houston. Accordingly I did not
have an opportunity to see you again, Even more regrettabls:
if you come tc Amsterdam this summer, I will again miss the
opportunity of meeting you, inasmuch as I will be going to
Spain on wednesday; and after that will be on an excursion with
students in the Swiss Alps., I will be home in Amsterdam only
around 17 September,

The Curacaoc problems are very vexing. As in Puerto
Rico, which I visited in May, so much has happemned in so
little time!

Hoping to see you some time, yours very truly,






